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Press Release 
For Immediate Release 
 
 
TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF SLIP ROAD TO JALAN TUN RAZAK FOR ROAD 
UPGRADING WORKS NEAR TUN RAZAK EXCHANGE  

KUALA LUMPUR, 11 August 2021 – The slip road to Jalan Tun Razak from Jalan 

Sultan Ismail will be experiencing closure as shown in the map. 

The diversion/closure is to facilitate road upgrading works for the construction of 

infrastructure for Tun Razak Exchange (“TRX”).  

The closure and diversion will be carried out continuously from 13th August 2021 to 18th 
August 2021, 7.00 am to 10.00 pm everyday.  

To ensure the safety of motorists and to avoid confusion, traffic users are advised to 

adhere to all temporary traffic signages. Any inconvenience caused is very much 

regretted. 

For further information, please WhatsApp or text the TRX Hotline at +60 19-274 8000. 
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